
                

 

Alumni Updates... 

Class of 1979… Peggy (Mize) Trapani, who was on our miss-
ing list, happened across the GHSON website and contacted us.  
Peggy lives in Herrin, Illinois.  She has been married for 28 years 
and has 4 children and 1 grandchild.  Peggy is the Nursing Admin-
istrator for the SIU School of Medicine Family Practice Residency 
Program in Carbondale, IL. 

Class of 1980… Krista (Wages) Cebuhar is back at GHSON!  
Krista is our new pediatrics instructor. 
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Next Alumni Meeting 

Thursday, November 4, at 7 pm  

Guest Speaker:  Sherry Alton,  Director, Graham Hospital Emergency Department 

Topic:  Linus Project 

IN SYMPATHY 

Helen Hinkle 
Class of 1941 

 
Janet Markley Cable 

Class of 1944 
February 8, 2010 

 
Carolyn Long 
Class of 1949 
April 18, 2010 

 
Dorothy Haynes 

Class of 1955 
August 12, 2010 

 
Shirley Picco  
Class of 1961 
April 9, 2010 

 
Linda Slater 

Class of 1970 
May 14, 2010 

 

 
Anniversary Alumni Directory….$3.00 

GHSON Historical Note card Set… $5.00 
GHSON Mouse Pad…$2.00 

Ladies Dark Denim 1/2 Sleeve Shirt w/embroidered design 
(sizes  L and 2XL only, sizes run small)…$15.00 

 
If interested in purchasing any of the above listed items, 

contact Lynne at (309)647-4086 or email  
lwaldrop@grahamhoispital.org 

Discounted 100th Anniversary Items... 
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As an update to the School’s historical project, the bad news is that due to the State of Illi-
nois budget crisis, the Digital Past collaboration which included our own historical images, 
along with its host, the North Suburban Library System, has been closed. The good news is 
that the Illinois State Library has picked up all of the digital image collections from Digital 
Past and added them to the Illinois Digital Archive (IDA) collection.   
 
To look at the Graham Hospital School of Nursing Collection of historical digital images, 
go to:  http://www.idaillinois.org/ 
 

 
 

Under Collections in the right hand column, click on Browse. At Browsing Items In, click 
on the downward arrow to the right of the box and select Graham Hospital School of Nurs-
ing Library, then click Go! From there, you can browse through our collection arranged by 
date. 
 

We are also looking for information regarding the pictures on page 3.  

If you recognize anyone, the location, event or approximate date of what’s going on in the 
photo, we would love to know so that we can add it to our collection.  

Please contact Michelle Quinones with information at mquinones@grahamhospital.org 

 or 309-647-5240 ext. 3388. 
 

Historical Project Update... 



We know that Graham graduate Marion 
Jones is in this photo, but we’re trying to 
find out the names of the rest of the 
 ladies, along with an approximate date or 
decade the photo was taken. 

 
We know that this is a photo of Dr. Bennett, 
but we’d like to find out approximately what 
year, or even decade, this picture was taken by 
Cameron Studio. 

We’re looking for the names of these gentlemen 
and an approximate date for the photo. 

We really don’t know anything about either of these 
pictures or who is in them other than they appear to be 
formal receptions. 
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Row 1:  Kayla Haynes, Shanna Potts, Samantha Leeper, and Sandra  
              Graham 
Row 2:  Maranda Fulton, Brittany Waller, Christa Ingolia, Jessica Koehl,  
              Rebecca Burget, Sarah Johnson, Alicia Furniss, and Meeta  
              Sehgal 
Row 3:  Daniel Black, Jeannie Monroe, Amy McIntyre, Jessica Hagie,  
              Katie West, Katelyn Durdle, and Amber Fowler 

CONGRATULATIONS CLASS OF 2010 
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